
 
 

President's Report 
  
Well another year do and dusted, hope it all went well for all the 55+ bowlers out there. 
Tournaments for the year ranged from the east coast of the North Island, to the centre 
of the North Island all the way to the southern most commercial bowling centre in the 
world, Invercargill. We had some great numbers in the North Island and as expected a 
little smaller in Invercargill due to the distance, but numbers don't mean anything, it's 
the fun, the bowling and the comradeship all remains the same wherever 55+ bowlers 
go. 
The financial state of 55+ is in a healthy state thanks to Judy, Kerry and Benny keeping a 
finger on the pulse. This situation I feel is due to Preston's influence in the early stages 
of his presidency. Also a big thanks to Summerset continuing support for 55+. 
Once again many thanks to Judy, Kerry and Benny for running the tournaments so well, 
and thanks also to the delegates for their efforts. 
I'll leave you with this thought,    
"You live longer once you realize that any time spent being unhappy is  wasted." 


